
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5th September 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

This year we are studying the Victorians. On Wednesday 6th November 2019 

children are invited to come to school dressed as Victorian children and take 

part in a Victorian school day. We will be following Victorian school rules and 

taking part in the types of lessons children of that era would have 

experienced. 

Many thanks 

Mrs Butler. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


